

Sponsored by WSRA

NERC invites you to join us



What's New in Children's Literature?

Mary Lou Harris-Manske will share with us books that teach, touch the heart, and tickle the funny bone.
You will be introduced to a vast array of books that enhance the curriculum and support core content areas.
Books will also be available for purchase.

Wednesday, November 7th 5:00-8:00 pm

RAIL HOUSE RESTAURANT

2029 Old Peshtigo Rd, Marinette, WI

2018-19 Council Dues, Dinner, & Presentation \$20

Register @ wsra.org/nerc-home by Nov. 5th